ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
Phire Dekha

GUPTA COLLEGE OF TECHNOLOGICAL SCIENCES

Ashram More, G. T. Road, Asansol-713301

INVITATION LETTER

Dear Sir/Madam,
With immense pleasure the GCTS Alumni Association feel proud to announce that, this year we are going to organize the 5th Reunion on 25th of September, 2011, Sunday, at our college premises.

We, hereby promise to bring you the cynosure of our endeavor in making the occasion a grand success.

Therefore, to make this auspicious occasion a memorable one, you are requested to bring your solemn presence.

Yours Sincerely
Mr. Sougata Jana

Secretary, Alumni Association Committee, 2010
Gupta College of Technological Sciences, Asansol 

